
411 S.W. 2nd Avenue
Suite 200

Portland, OR  97204
503-548-2797

info@progparty.org
March 27, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 928:                Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which:

Requires labeling of pesticide products containing neonicotinoids.

Requires labeling of agricultural seed, flower seed, mixed seed or vegetable seed
containing or coated with neonicotinoid.

Requires labeling of raw and agricultural or horticultural commodities treated with
pesticide product containing neonicotinoid while grown or after harvest.

Declares commodity misbranded, if not labeled as required.
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